
Public library opening hours for Mid-
Autumn Festival

     All Hong Kong public libraries will close at 5pm for the Mid-Autumn
Festival on September 17 (Tuesday).
 
     The opening hours of all public libraries for the day following the Mid-
Autumn Festival on September 18 (Wednesday) will be the same as those for
public holidays, except for the South Lamma Public Library which is closed on
Wednesdays.

     Details can be obtained from notices posted at all public libraries and
on the website www.hkpl.gov.hk/en/locations/opening-hours.html, or by calling
2921 0208 for enquiries.
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